
Dear 

Thank you for writing to me. I am so excited for 
Christmas and I cannot wait to visit your house on 
Christmas Eve to leave you presents. Rudolph and the 
other reindeer are really looking forward to pulling my 
sleigh and flying me around the World.

My friends Twizzle and Twirl have told me that you 
have been very good this year and that you have 
been kind to other children.

It’s snowing up here in the North Pole. Is it snowing 
at your house? It has been a very busy year getting 
ready for Christmas and I am so excited to share all 
the wonderful toys. 

Merry Christ mas 

Love Santa

Ho, ho, ho! 


